UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON. D C. 20858

MAY 15 1985

MEMORANDUM FOR: Dennis M, Crutchfield, Assistant Director
for Safety Assessment
Division of Licensing

FROM: William V. Johnston, Assistant Director
Materials, Chemical & Environmental Technoiogy
Division of Engineering

SUBJECT: REVIEW OF RIVER BEND UNIT 1 TECHNICAL SPECIFICATIONS

The Chemical Engineering Branch has reviewed Sections 3/4.4.4 Chemistry,
6.8.4.c Post-Accident Sampling, 3.3.7.8 Fire Detection Instrumentation,
3.7.6.1 Fire Suppression Water System, 3.7.6.2 Spray and/or Sorinkler
Systems, 3.7.6.3 Halon Systems, 3.7.6.4 Fire Hose Stations, 3.7.6.5 Yard
Fire Hycdrants and Hydrant Hose Houses and 3.7.7 Fire Rated Assemblies, of

the proposed Technical Specification for the River Bend Nuclear Power Plant,
Unit No. 1. We have only minor comments. We have discussed and resclved these
comments with Cean Houston of the Technical Specification Review Group.

Based on our review of this information, we conclude that the above referenced
sections of the proposed Technical Specifications are accepted.

W pdliawn (7;L4iﬂvut;;‘

William V. Johnston, Assistant Oirector

Materials, Chemica! & Environmertal
Technology

Division of Engineerirg

Contact: P. Wu J. Stang
x28555 x28006
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